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From: Gregor Wood <gwoodserendipity@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 10:36 AM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: Removal of GC

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning thank you for speaking with me regarding 103 Nicole Drive Erwin NC. We are no longer the GC on this permit so we ask that you
remove us from this job site. If you have any questions please feel free to reach out to us at 919-701-1444.
Thank you

Jessica Wood

ServiceMaster Restoration Services by Serendipity

Gregory A. Wood
President

Main-919-207-2400
Direct-919-937-4484



